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Dear parents, dear legal guardians! 
 
 
The year draws to a close and we have been accomplished another year with COVID 19. 
Schools stayed open – at Europaschule there was no closed class so far and regular school 
could take place because of the good possibilities to test the kids and teachers. 
 
 
Luckily we were able to organize our yearly book exhibition just before lockdown. Hopefully 
your kids will be happy about new books, too. 
 
 
For Christmas the Elternverein provided school with Advent wreaths and also little presents 
from Saint Niklaus were distributed to the kids. 
Christmas celebration will be allowed in each class in the last week of school. 
 
 
Thank you for your support! 
 
We were able to support the acquisition of an amount of Beamer to provide each class with 
this medium after installation. Licences for apps at the school i-pads were also financed. 
 
Let me remind you that school starts at january 10th 2022. 
Ich möchte nochmals in Erinnerung rufen, dass der Schulbetrieb am 10.01.2022 startet. 
 
 
In the name of the whole Elternverein I wish you restful holidays and a good start of 2022! 
 
Thomas Meitz 
chairman 

 
 
  


